
 

 
 

SECURITIES COMMISSION OF THE BAHAMAS 
 

NOTICE 
 

30 August 2019  
 

Re:  OFFICE CLOSURE 
 
 
The Securities Commission of The Bahamas advises that its offices will close to the general public at 
1:00 p.m. on Friday 30 August 2019, as a result of Hurricane Dorian.  
 
Our offices will re-open on Monday 2 September 2019, weather permitting, under normal business 
hours. 
 
Securities Commission of The Bahamas  
Poinciana House, North Building, 2nd Floor      
31A East Bay Street      
P. O. Box N-8347      
Nassau, Bahamas      
Email: info@scb.gov.bs   

   
1-(242) 397-4100 (Nassau)  
1-(242)-225-8171 (Family Island toll free)                            
1-(360)-450-0981 (International)       
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